
 
 

June Meeting Minutes of Oahe A.B.A.T.E. 
June 11, 2011 • Fun Run Site 

 
President Brandon Butler called the meeting to order at 12:40 p.m. with six officers, seven members and 
one guest in attendance. The Treasurer’s Report was given and accepted. It was disclosed we currently 
have 62 members.  
 
Old Business:  
• The Awareness Run was a huge success with a total of $250 raised. As the winner, Monty McNaught 
received $125 and $125 went to IMPAC. 
• Discussion was held on the Oahe ABATE Fun Run scheduled for June 24-25. It was decided that all 
cards for the walking poker run will be turned in at the main gate. All interested parties should meet at 
Mowers and More at 8 a.m. Friday, June 24, to load up and bring supplies to the Fun Run site. A motion 
was made by Brandon Butler, seconded by Monty, to have Steve Schwellenbach check with various 
rental equipment businesses regarding the possibility of renting a grill. Motion carried. 
• Monty informed the group that the Run to the Hills is scheduled for Aug. 19-20. All interested participants 
will meet at Bubba Ray’s Wednesday, Aug. 17, between 7 and 9 p.m. to pick-up your card. The following 
Tuesday, Aug. 23, all participants will meet again at Bubba Ray’s between 7 and 9 p.m. to turn in cards 
and draw hands; a winner will then be determined. This run is on your own and you do not have to ride as 
a group but you may do so if you wish. It’s the journey – not the destination – so enjoy at your own pace.  
• This Thursday, June 16, is the June dinner ride, which will leave from Bogey’s at 6 p.m. sharp and 
venture to D & K Outpost in Highmore. 
 
Upcoming Events:   
• Next meeting will be Saturday, July 9, at the Fun Run site beginning at 1 p.m. Bring a dish to pass if you 
so choose.  
• The Run to the Hills will be held Aug. 19-20. 
• The dinner rides will be as follows (all rides leave from Bogeys at 6 p.m. sharp!): 

June16, riding to D & K Outpost in Highmore 
July 21, riding to Rusty Spur in Murdo 
Aug. 18, riding to Bob’s Steak House in Gettysburg 
Sept. 15, riding to Hot Rod’s Steak House in Kennebec 
 

A motion was made by Lori Butler, seconded by Kevin Schaeffer, to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting 
adjourned at 1:25 p.m. Steve won $24 in the 50/50 drawing. Marcia Kaup won $24 in the SOL drawing.  
  
Dawn Trapp 
Oahe ABATE Secretary 


